Keeping our communities
safe and reassured
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Licensing Department Contact: Neil Winter
Tamworth Borough Councll Direct Line: 01785 234732
Marmion House Fax:
Lichfield Street Our Ref:
e — = —Tamworth— - i Your Ref: EE |
B797B2 Date: 20 April 2016
Dear Sirs

Re: Temporary Event Notices — Vanlty

On 15 April 2016 Staffordshire Police received two temporary event notices from Vanity, 79A
Bolebridge Street, Tamworth, B79 7PD. They requested increased hours for licensable activity
from 02,00 to 04.15 hours on Monday 2nd May 2016 and from 02.00 to 04.15 hours on Monday
30% May 2016.

The temporary event notices request licensable activity for a maximum of 200 persons, and
Staffordshire Pollce have concerns at the potential impact of 200 persons leaving the venue at
04,15 hours.

This venue has numerous Incidents of erime and disorder attributable to it, and gives Staffordshire
Palice considerable cause for concern.

For the reasons outlined above, Staffordshire Police object to the granting of both temporary
event notices on the grounds of the prevention of crime and disorder and public nuisance.

Youri faithfully
I

Nell Winter 22875
Licensing Officer

Southern Licensing Unit
Herninglow Street
Burton on Trent

DE14 1PA

Staffordshire
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